
9. SUMMARY AND RECOMMENDATIONS

This report has reviewed recent developments in Antarctica and how Canada has deait with these

developments, particularly as they affect the establishment of a Canadian Antarctic Research

Program (CARP). A series of factors to consider in that process is outlined, some dealmng with

international developments, others with domestic Canadian concerns. The signing of the Protocol

on Environmetal Protection to the Antarctic Treaty and its implications are considered the most

significant factors.

The current CARP Newsletter should be renamed and called the Canadian Antarctic Research

Network (CARN) Newsletter to more accurately reflect its functions. The mandate ofOCARPEX

should be modified to cover ail Antarctic issues of concern to Canada, and a work programn for

CARPEX is outlined to lay the foundation for formulating a Canadian Antarctic Research

Program.

Ways of obtaining financial resources to support CARPEX activities, including the completion of

the work prograin, are discussed and possible sources of financial support for the research

program itself are considered. Depending on the nature of the final prograin, granting councils,

government departments, and the private sector are the most probable sources. Private

foundations might also be approached for support for some of the proposed activities. An

application for full membership in SCAR should be delayed until the new program bas been

designed and at least a significant part of the necessazy flinding has been secured. This will be a


